
Sheldon Coates Elementary
School Closure Proposal:

Community Information
Evening
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Located at Grande Cache Community High

All families and community members in Grande Cache are

invited to hear from Board Chair Dale Karpluk and local Trustee

Darrel Delisle about the proposed motion by the Board of

Trustees: "That the Board approve a motion of notification for the

proposed closure of the Sonrise Christian Program and Sheldon

Coates Elementary School for the 2023/24 school year."

The Board is committed to student learning and would like your

input to ensure that our resources are used appropriately.
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